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/\�DearW��: 

RECEIVED 

SEP 2 5 2020 

Thank you for your letter dated June 24, 2020 regarding your request for no-littering signs 
in the District of Clare. 

I have forwarded your e-mail to Area Manager, Pamela Mehlman-Shand. No-litter signs 
are typically placed in an area where there is evidence of littering. Please contact Pamela 
at the number below to discuss the most beneficial positioning for no-littering signs in the 
District of Clare. 

Should you have any further questions, please contact Area Manager Pamela Mehlman­
Shand at Pameal.Mehlman-Shand@novascotia.ca or at 902-742-2416. 

Sincerely, 

c: Greg Newell, District Director, Western 
Pamela Mehlman-Shand, Area Manager, Yarmouth/Shelburne/Clare 
Gordon Wilson, Minister of Environment 


